
  

Dear Parents and Carers: 

Welcome! 

We would like to welcome back our children from last term and also the new 

children and their families who have just joined our nursery. We are looking 

forward to building a great partnership with you and your child.  

Our learning focus for this half term will be ‘Shapes and Colours’.  

 

 We will be reading books such as, ‘Look Up’, ‘Humpty Dumpty’ and ‘Bear in a 

Square’. We will be having conversations about the different shapes that we see 

in our everyday environment while discussing the colours that we know and love 

and we will be exploring topics such as space (looking at planets, stars and 

rockets) . We will also be making colourful art pieces to show our understanding 

of our fun topics.   

 

For our wider learning, we will be revisting some of our favourite nursery 

rhymes and stories and recreating new whole class stories. By the end of the 

Spring term, nursery students will use their knowledge of shapes and colours to 

create a whole class collage of the solar system. 

 
We will be using keywords and language such as: planets, stars, shapes, colours, mixing, collage 

 

School Contact Details 

020 7735 1402 

My email address is- 

dmonero@wtwschool.co.uk 

Our goal in our nursery is to create an environment of happy, confident, creative and independent children 

who are excited to explore and learn. This is only possible through team work between school and home.  

Please let us know of any information which you feel is helpful for us to support your children in their well-

being and development. If you need to contact me regarding your child’s education or well-being, please email 

me: dmonero@wtwschool.co.uk 

Also, please always let me know if you have any questions or concerns. We are here to help! 

 

Any urgent messages that need to be dealt with on the same day must be telephoned through to the school 

office as I may not access my emails during the school day. We are here if you ever have any questions or 

concerns so please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please remember that the school day is 8.45am until 3.30pm for the full time children and 8.45am-

11.45am for the morning children. Afternoon sessions run from 12.15pm until 3.30pm. 

Please ensure your child has a named water bottle in school at all times. These can be purchased from the 

school office or online.   

We love reading in nursery and we want all our children to love reading too! We will place a table outside 

the nursery each home time and if you would like to borrow a book to take home and share with your child 

please feel free to choose one together. Please return any borrowed books before choosing a new one. 

Book bags can also be purchased via the school office or online.  

It is vital you let us know in advance either during drop off or by phoning the school office if someone 

unfamiliar is collecting your child. We will not allow anyone we don’t know to collect your child from 

nursery. This is especially important with lots of new faces to meet at the moment.  

As a reminder, our nursery/school has a no nut policy. This means that children will not be allowed nuts in 

any form in their packed lunches. As we encourage healthy eating throughout the day, can we also avoid 

having any sweets or sugary/fizzy drinks in packed lunches.  

Lastly, please place a bag of spare clothes on your child’s peg just in case we need to change them during 

the day. A couple of changes would be great!  

We are looking forward to a great term together.      

Best Wishes, 

Dannie, Amandla and Serena  

 

 


